Subject: Important Security Notice: Stay Vigilant Against Scam Attempts

Dear Valued Business Partners,
In line of recent news events and a noticeable increase in sophisticated scam attempts targeting
individuals and businesses across various sectors, we are reaching out and sharing some crucial

security reminders.

Be Aware of Scam Attempts. It has come to our attention that fraudsters are employing
increasingly cunning methods to deceive individuals and businesses. These scams often involve
deepfakes impersonating legitimate people, fabricating scenarios/ entities/ documents, or
altering financial/ personal/ communication details to misdirect funds. We urge you to remain
vigilant and sceptical to any communication that seems unusual, especially those requesting

changes to banking, personal or contact information.

Verification Is Key! Please be advised that our bank details, including account numbers and
routing information, remain unchanged. Should you ever receive any communication suggesting
changes to our banking details, it is of utmost importance to verify this directly with us before
taking any action. We dao not authorize changes to our financial information without thorough

verification and direct communication from our official channels.

Contact Us Immediately if you encounter any caorrespondence that prempts changes to banking
or contact details or raises suspicion in any manner, please do not hesitate to contact us
immediately at our official phone number or email address. Our dedicated team is always here

to assist and ensure the integrity of our financial transactions.
Thetrustand security of our customers and partners are of paramount importance to us. Together,
by staying informed and exercising due diligence, we can effectively combat these fraudulent

attempts and maintain the security of our financial transactions.

Thank you for your attention to this matter and your continued partnership.

Sincerely,

g/

Qoi Teik Huat
Chief Financial Officer cum Business Cantroller

LEADER STEEL SDN. BHD.




